December 11, 1968

T0: John Young

FROM: Frank Arnall e House Rentals

You notified me on November 25th that there was some special deal
on House No. 386 which called for a reduced rental figure for a
seriod of time, with an agreement to repair and paint the house by
the tenant. At the same time you indicated House No, 116 was
rented to Mr. Harold Conn for storage, but you thought someone was
living in it. You indicated you would check that out also.

As soon as you have anything on either of these properties, please
advise. I would not suggest that you take any action at this point,
but simply report the status of each house and what you can find

out about them. Both of these are special cases, and we would like
to know the status in advance of any action designed to correct any-
thing which you think should be righted,

Frank M. Arnall
FMA/mw




